							January 17, 2014
Dear Parents and Students,
I am writing this letter to inform all of you that on March 5th I will be taking a leave of absence to have surgery on my foot. I will need 4 weeks to recuperate and another 9 weeks of physical therapy. I shall return to school on May 5th to finish out the school year with your child. I am leaving your child in the best of hands. 
Dr. Ernestina Fuentes a former principal and early childhood expert has come out of retirement to substitute for my class. She is not only a capable educator; she has the experience of classroom management and will be able to work with the other Kindergarten teachers on my team. I hope you will welcome her and support her as you have me.
Please continue to work with your child on the Read and Respond homework and make sure they bring it each Friday. I am so proud of their hard work, and your investment of time is paying off, they are learning so much! Keep it up and I will be back on my feet in May.
Blessings,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Ms. Greene

